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I oppose HB 3382 

As a 52 year resident of Charleston I value our estuary for it’s recreational uses and 

it’s beauty.   

The South Slough National Estuarine Research Reserve here in Charleston provides 

recreation, scientific study, preservation of an undeveloped estuary and many local 

jobs.  It is a valuable asset to our area. 

Allowing the port to circumvent our state and local land use laws and to potentially 

negatively impact the South Slough National Estuarine Research Reserve is a bad 

idea all around.  

Public input into how our local resources are used is important to this Oregonian. 

Please do not support this bill. 


